
 

 Stow Police Department   
  Dispatch Log  From: 05/10/2021  Thru: 05/16/2021     0000 - 2359    Printed: 05/17/2021 
 
 
For Date: 05/10/2021  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0628 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GROVE HILL RD 
         Narrative:     

CALLER REQUEST ASSISTANCE WITH HER OUT OF CONTROL SON. 
 

         Narrative:     
05/10/2021 0639 Upon a status check, S1 reports they will be  
going to Snow Field with the child and mother. 
 

 
                0640 ESCORT/TRANSPORT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SNOW FIELD - OLD BOLTON RD 
         Narrative:     

05/10/2021 0641 S1 transporting one to location 108780.2 
05/10/2021 0646 Off at location. 
05/10/2021 0654 S1 reports, parent at location. Will call if  
further assistance is needed. 
 

 
                0711 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD + TREFRY LN 
 
                0734 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [ACT] BY MILE MARKER 118 - ROUTE 2 EASTBOUND 
         Narrative:     

05/10/2021 0735 Caller reporting a German Shepard in the  
median of Route 2. Call transferred to Acton for response. 
 

 
                0801 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                0805 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] APPLERIDGE RD 
         Narrative:     

05/10/2021 0806 Caller reporting an accidental 911 dial  
while out running. Information taken and relayed to Maynard  
for response. 
 

 
                0808 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HILEY BROOK RD 
         Narrative:     

05/10/2021 0808 Caller reporting a Dennis Tree truck is  
blocking the roadway at location. 
 

 
                0931 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1043 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    ADAMS DR 
         Narrative:     

05/10/2021 1044 Caller requesting transport for a medical. 
05/10/2021 1111 R17 transporting S/M 91.0 
05/10/2021 1126 R17 off E/M 00.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-315-IN 
 
                1112 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] IRVING ST 
         Narrative:     

05/10/2021 1113 Caller requesting an ambulance for a medical  
transport. Call transferred to Hudson for response. 
 

 
                1134 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    FAXON DR 



         Narrative:     
05/10/2021 1135 Caller requesting to speak with ACO about an  
ongoing Rabbit issue. Information forwarded to ACO for  
follow up. 
 

 
                1318 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

05/10/2021 1319 Caller reporting her husband needs to be  
transported to the hospital at request of their doctor. 
05/10/2021 1340 R17 & ALS transporting to Lahey, S/M 0.0 
05/10/2021 1405 E/M 20.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-316-IN 
 
                1330 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SAWMILL RD 
         Narrative:     

05/10/2021 1331 Caller reporting numerous vehicles speeding  
through the neighborhood between 3pm and 5pm. Party advised  
her complaint would be logged, and a radar assignment  
created for the reported times. 
 

 
                1457 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1502 TRAFFIC CONTROL AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1540 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical. Police Fire  
and ALS responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Obtained Signed refusal. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-317-IN 
 
                1556 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1600 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CIRCUIT DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting MV's speeding on the roadway. Extra patrols  
requested Officers Notified. 
 

 
                1711 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BRADLEY LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting people Drinking in the parking lot. S5  
Checked the area and advised. 
 

 
                1833 SERVE PUBLIC Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2226 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 50] KEN'S LIQUOR STORE - HUDSON RD 
 
                2226 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 626GREATRD] STOW BROOK GULF - GREAT RD 
 
                2227 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                2237 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 18] TOWN BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    997772AA 
 
                2306 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 



 Refer To Citation:    997793AA 
 
                2321 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 390GREATRD] RUSSELL'S CONVENIENCE STORE - GREAT RD 
 
                2322 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 54] FIRST PARISH CHURCH - GREAT RD 
 
                2323 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 40] STOW POST OFFICE - GREAT RD 
 
                2324 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 05/11/2021  -  Tuesday  
 
                0709 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

05/11/2021 0710 DFS requesting all boxes be placed into test  
for the day while sprinkler system worked on. All boxes  
placed into test at this time. 
 

 
                1054 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1212 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1225 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    [STW 166] STANISLAWSKA RESIDENCE - RIDGEWOOD RD 
         Narrative:     

05/11/2021 1225 General alarm from location. 
 
 

 
                1247 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 168] MISTLETOE CHRISTMAS TREE FARM - WHITMAN ST 
 
                1252 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    NWR LOT - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1252 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] BRENT DR 
         Narrative:     

05/11/2021 1252 911 call with no answer, mapping to  
location. Hudson given location and number to attempt to  
reach calling party. 
 

 
                1424 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

05/11/2021 1424 Caller reporting his security camera spotted  
and alerted him of a female on his front porch. 
05/11/2021 1426 S5 reports while enroute to the station he  
observed a female from Eastern Propane was on scene.  
Officers advised the same. 
05/11/2021 1430 S2 reprots an Eastern Propane flyer and a  
box from Amazon and an FTD delivery on the back porch. 
 

 
                1436 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
 
                1441 R.O.VIOLATION REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

05/11/2021 1442 Caller reporting a violation through a third  
party making contact. 

 
                1455 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1500 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT COURT COMPLAINT   



  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
         Narrative:     

L5 Reporting a 2 Car MVA. Police and Fire responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
E19 reporting Signed refusal. S22 To file report. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    21-23-AC 
      Refer To Fire Case:    21-318-IN 
 
                1509 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [STW 332] TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a bat Flying around in his back yard. ACO  
notified. 
 

 
                1619 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

FD requesting Dispatch for a Medical. Police and Fire  
responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Obtained Signed refusal. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-319-IN 
 
                1836 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] CHESTNUT ST 
         Narrative:     

911 caller in Hudson stating accidental by cell phone.  
Hudson PD notified. 
 

 
                1945 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

Officer follow up from an earlier call. 
 

 
                2011 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Officer assisting a stray cow back to its field and  
resecuring a small gate that was knocked down 
 

 
                2134 ALARM, BURGLAR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    HILEY BROOK RD 
         Narrative:     

Alarm CO requesting dispatch for Garage entry alarm. S5/S22  
responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
Alarm co Requesting Cancelation stating they spoke with the  
homeowner who sated it was accidental. 
 

 
                2142 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                2313 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                2318 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                2322 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
 Refer To Citation:    999048AA 
 
                2324 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                2331 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 



 
                2332 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 145] INFINITE AUTOMOTIVE - GREAT RD 
 
                2341 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2345 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                2350 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    999073AA 
 
 
For Date: 05/12/2021  -  Wednesday  
 
                0000 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 626GREATRD] STOW BROOK GULF - GREAT RD 
 
                0003 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0006 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
 
                0013 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                0021 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                0104 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0121 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                0154 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 638GREAT] LION'S FIELD - GREAT RD 
 
                0205 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0700 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

05/12/2021 0700 Call to party from a previous incident.  
Message left for involved party to call the station. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-60-OF 
 
                0703 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD + TREFRY LN 
 
                0753 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0802 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

05/12/2021 0803 Caller reporting that last night they put  
suet out in a tall metal bird feeder stand. This morning the  
suet is gone and the metal pole is bent in half. The caller  
believes a bear was in thier yard last night. Information  
relayed to ACO for follow up. 
 

 
                0921 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0936 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

05/12/2021 0936 S22 attempting to reach involved party from  
a previous call. 
 



       Refer To Incident:    21-60-OF 
 
                1038 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

05/12/2021 1040 Two callers reporting two dogs are loose and  
walking around Wheeler Rd near Butternut Country Club.  
Information relayed to ACO for follow up. 
 

 
                1114 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
 
                1126 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] DORMAN ST 
         Narrative:     

05/12/2021 1126 Caller reporting a problem his his employer.  
Party transferred to Hudson. 
 

 
                1300 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1315 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

05/12/2021 1316 Party in to station to speak with officer  
about a call made earlier today reagrding a problem between  
an employer and an employee. Party advised that call was  
handled by Hudson Police, and if there is more to report  
they must report it to the Hudson Police Department. 
 

 
                1445 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller requests to speak with the ACO regarding a scratch by  
a cat. Boxboro PD will advise the ACO. 
 

 
                1458 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    AT ENTRANCE TO AIRFEILD - BOXBORO RD 
 
                1524 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

E-7digit call, no response. Redial to voicemail for a  
telemarketer. 
 

 
                1541 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports two loose dogs from location. A white dog and  
a brown dog. The brown dog stayed in the yard of the above  
location. Caller states the white dog, a pitbull mix, was  
aggressive towards a young female walking her dog by the  
above address. Boxboro PD will advise the ACO. 
 

 
                1547 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CIRCUIT DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports consistent speeding vehicles on Circuit Dr  
around 3:30pm to 5:30pm, no specific vehicles. Caller was  
advised we will add to list of radar locations. 
 

 
                1604 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Vehicle Towed   
  Location/Address:    IN FRONT OF SHAWS - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

05/12/2021 1605 Caller reporting a single car MVA unknown  
injuries. 
05/12/2021 1609 CBK requested to remove the vehicle. 
05/12/2021 1611 E19 reports no services needed, all units  
clear. 
05/12/2021 1620 CBK on scene. 



05/12/2021 1621 S8 reports Eastbouns travel lane will be  
closed while CBK removes the vehicle. 
05/12/2021 1627 S8 clear, road reopened. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    21-24-AC 
      Refer To Fire Case:    21-320-IN 
 
                1612 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

05/12/2021 1612 S22 speaking with involved party about a  
previous incident. 
 

                1646 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller was assisted with questions regarding the LTC renewal  
process. 
 

 
                1702 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SAWMILL RD + CIRCUIT DR 
 
                1728 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1922 TRAFFIC CONTROL AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HARTLEY RD 
 
                1929 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 638GREAT] LION'S FIELD - GREAT RD 
 
                1935 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
 Refer To Citation:    000051AB 
 
                1954 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    000067AB 
 
                2027 SERVE PUBLIC Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND "TOWN FOREST" - BRADLEY LN 
         Narrative:     

several cars in lot - all in the process of leaving 
 

 
                2028 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2049 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2101 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO STATE FOREST PARKING - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

S22 checking on a vehicle at location. Party will be on his  
way home. 
 

 
                2127 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                2330 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R ASSABET VALLEY - WHITE POND RD 
 
                2343 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2354 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 05/13/2021  -  Thursday  
 
                0023 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    ASSABET WILDLIFE REFUGE - WHITE POND RD 
         Narrative:     



MPD request officers respond for a Q5 male party located in  
our town. S8 and S30 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S8 requested R17 for Section 12.  R17 responded and  
transported patient to Emerson. 
 

 
                0030 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    ASSABET WILDLIFE REFUGE - WHITE POND RD 
         Narrative:     

S8 request R17 for Section 12. R17 responded. R17  
transported patient BLS to Emerson.  S/m 0.0 E/m 6.8 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-321-IN 
 
                0055 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0112 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0130 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0548 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0551 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0717 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD + TREFRY LN 
 
                0838 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

05/13/2021 0838 Caller requesting to speak with ACO about a  
cat. Information relayed to ACO for follow up. 
 

 
                1101 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    AREA OF 88 - WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

05/13/2021 1101 Caller reporting dogs are running in and out  
of the roadway. S10 enroute to attempt to locate. 
05/13/2021 1107 Upon S10's arrival, both dogs were in thier  
yard. 
 

 
                1115 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

05/13/2021 1117 Caller reporting a party having chest pains  
in the clubhouse. 
05/13/2021 1128 R17 transporting to Emerson S/M 0.0 and will  
intercept with ALS at another location. 
05/13/2021 1131 R17 off at the Mobil gas Station for LAS  
intercept. 
05/13/2021 1147 R17 E/M 8.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-322-IN 
 
                1131 Road Safety Complaint VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    AT OLD GAS STATION - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

05/13/2021 1132 R17 reporting a vehicle following them  
pasisng vehicles and going through red lights.  
05/13/2021 1133 S1 & S10 out with the vehicle at this time. 
05/13/2021 1137 Party advised. 
 

 
                1144 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    ORCHARD DR 
 
                1150 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 



         Narrative:     
05/13/2021 1153 Caller reporting an intoxicated person 
and made a self harming threat. Police and fire enroute to  
assist. 
05/13/2021 1210 R16 transporting priority 3 to Emerson S/M  
0.0 
05/13/2021 1239 R16 Off E/M 9.1 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-323-IN 
 
                1320 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 347] WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1323 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [ACT] PROSPECT ST 
         Narrative:     

05/13/2021 1323 Acton advising they are looking for a long  
haired German Shepard and it could possibly come into Stow.  
Information logged. 
 

 
                1353 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

05/13/2021 1353 Caller requesting to speak with ACO.  
Information relayed to ACO. 
 

 
                1453 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND "TOWN FOREST" - BRADLEY LN 
         Narrative:     

Conservation Commission reports a "cleanup after your dog"  
sign was stolen yesterday from the Town Forest. The sign was  
located along Elizabeth Brook close to Carver Hill. 
 

 
                1454 ASSIST CITIZEN No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW LIBRARY] RANDALL LIBRARY - CRESCENT ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports she dropped her keys between the seats in her  
vehicle and she cannot retrieve them. Caller called back to  
state she has found her keys. 
 

 
                1513 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD + TREFRY LN 
 
                1533 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 367BOXBORO] BOXBORO TOWN LINE - BOXBORO RD 
 
                1546 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a dog in a vehicle at location. Caller is  
concerned it may be too hot in the vehicle. 
05/13/2021 1551 
S22 reports owner was with the dog the entire time. 
 

 
                1551 FIRE , BRUSH Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Multiple callers report a brush fire on the side of the  
road. 
05/13/2021 1555 
E19 reports extinguished on arrival. S8 reports a water  
truck passerby extinguished the fire. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-324-IN 
 
                1617 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller was assisted with LTC application questions. 
 

 
                1631 RADAR Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1646 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller has questions regarding a restraining order and  
records. Caller was advised. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-41-OF 
 
                1646 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD + DELANEY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller with a complaint about poor signage at intersection  
of Harvard rd and Delaney rd. Caller was advised. 
 

 
                1646 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller requests to speak with the ACO regarding her cat  
stuck in her chimney. Boxboro PD will forward the info. 
 

 
                1702 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1715 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND "TOWN FOREST" - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1726 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

9-1-1 caller reports he was rear-ended. 2 car MVA, no PI  
reported. 
05/13/2021 1732 
R17 reports no services. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    21-25-AC 
      Refer To Fire Case:    21-325-IN 
 
                1911 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE Could Not Locate   
  Location/Address:    ORCHARD DR 
         Narrative:     

05/13/2021 1920 No one home, will re-attempt at a later  
time. 
 

 
                1949 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate   
  Location/Address:    WHITE POND RD 
         Narrative:     

S8, S22 assisting Maynard with a BOLO for a 209a violation.  
05/13/2021 2011 
S8, S22 checked the the Maynard side of Stow, negative  
findings. 
 

 
                2021 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2026 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    BRUEN RD 
 
                2049 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2056 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    ORCHARD DR 
         Narrative:     

05/13/2021 2101 Party not home, she will stop by trhe police  
station get her notice. 
 

 
                2056 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                2103 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   



  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2119 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 145] INFINITE AUTOMOTIVE - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    001475AB 
         Narrative:     

A licensed operator will respond to take control of the  
vehicle. 

         
 
                2147 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE SUMMONS SERVED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S30 served summons in hand to party at the station. 
 

 
 
For Date: 05/14/2021  -  Friday  
 
                0001 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 638GREAT] LION'S FIELD - GREAT RD 
 
                0029 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports he has a defibilator and is having a rapid  
heartbeat. S8, S10, R17 and ALS6 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
L3 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS6 transported patient to Marlborough Hospital.  
S/m 0.0 E/m 7.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-326-IN 
 
                0719 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD + TREFRY LN 
 
                0852 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1129 SERVE RESTRAINING ORDER Could Not Locate   
  Location/Address:    CORTLAND DR 
         Narrative:     

Party is believed to live in Maynard. Paperwork to be faxed  
to Maynard. 
 

 
                1235 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Party at the station was assisted with a report request. 
 

 
                1240 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a package marked delivered never arrived to  
her and the company stated she needed a police report to  
have it replaced. Caller was advised this will be a log  
entry only. 
 

 
                1359 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Party at the station was assisted with a house check form. 
 

 
                1457 WELL BEING CHECK No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     



05/14/2021 1458 Stow Outreach worker requesting a well being  
check at location. 
05/14/2021 1512 S8 reports after speaking with involved  
party, she reports she is all set. 
 

 
                1520 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

zoom meeting with DA 
 

 
                1629 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

05/14/2021 1631 911 call with no answer. 
05/14/2021 1646 Parties picked up her landline, she is  
reporting she is fine. Police and fire on scene making sure  
she is ok. 
05/14/2021 1649 All units clear. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-328-IN 
 
                1823 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] IRVING ST 
         Narrative:     

05/14/2021 1824 Calelr requesting an ambulance. Transferred  
to Hudson for response. 
 

 
                1835 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] IRVING ST 
         Narrative:     

05/14/2021 1835 Same caller from before requesting an  
ambulance again. Party transferred to Hudson for response. 
 

 
                2052 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2113 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND "TOWN FOREST" - BRADLEY LN 
 
                2157 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

05/14/2021 2157 Caller reporting her husband has fallen,  
unknown injuries. 
05/14/2021 2221 L5 reports, available on scene and obtaining  
a refusal. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-329-IN 
 
                2159 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BY THE PLAZA - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

05/14/2021 2201 Maynard requesting an Officer to assist with  
a motor vehicle stop a Maynard Officer attempted to make,  
but the vehicle wouldnt stop until current location. S5  
assisting. 
 

 
 
For Date: 05/15/2021  -  Saturday  
 
                0301 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

05/15/2021 0303 Alarm company requesting dispatch to location  
for a medical alarm. 
05/15/2021 0316 Accidental by a minor. Confirmed accidental.  
All units clear. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-330-IN 
 
                0833 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 



 
                0841 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] STONY BROOK RD 
         Narrative:     

9-1-1 accidental in Hudson, call was transferred to Hudson  
PSAP. 
 

 
                0900 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1015 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    OLD BOLTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports 2 males at the end of her driveway 10 minutes  
ago asked her if she had any furniture for sale. Plate  
provided, 2 white males, 1 in his 60s and 1 in his 40s with  
a beard. 
05/15/2021 1027 
S10 checked the area, negative findings. 
 

 
                1034 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1053 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1111 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1242 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1310 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1314 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    MACINTOSH DR 
         Narrative:     

9-1-1 caller reports female party having difficulty  
breathing. 
05/15/2021 1331 
R17 enroute to meet ALS, s/m 69.7. 
05/15/2021 1332 
R17 intercept with ALS5. 
05/15/2021 1350 
R17 reports per ALS, changing destination to Mass Gen  
Hospital. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-331-IN 
 
                1338 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [BOL] MAIN ST 
         Narrative:     

9-1-1 caller in Bolton. Call was transferred to NVRECC. 
 

 
                1741 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

05/15/2021 1742 Caller reporting a stolen plate off of his  
trailer at location. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-61-OF 
 
                2110 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 368GREAT] CONCORD FUELS - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

05/15/2021 2110 S10 checking on a vehicle in lot. 
05/15/2021 2112 Employee closing up late, all is fine. 
 

 
                2157 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
 



For Date: 05/16/2021  -  Sunday  
 
                0530 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] DIGITAL WAY 
         Narrative:     

9-1-1 call in Maynard going through EMD. Call was  
transferred to Maynard PSAP. 
 

 
                0713 SERVE PUBLIC Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1307 MISSING PERSON Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

05/16/2021 1307 Caller reporting while driving on Great Road  
a small child was franticly waving her arms. When she  
stopped a Four year old girl was and couldn't find her  
parents. 
05/16/2021 1314 Officer reports child and parents reunited,  
the child is fine. 
 

 
                1315 BURGLARY (B & E) PAST REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    TOWN FOREST PARKING LOT - BRADLEY LN 
         Narrative:     

05/16/2021 1315 Caller reporting while she was in the Town  
Forest, someone broke into her car and stole her purse. 
05/16/2021 1330 Information taken, report to be filed. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-62-OF 
 
                1433 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    TREFRY LN 
         Narrative:     

05/16/2021 1434 Office motion alarm. 
 

 
                1703 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1709 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1830 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 302BOXBOR5] MINUTEMAN AIRFIELD - BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

05/16/2021 1830 Airport management advising the north gate  
is broken and wont close. Patrols advised and extra patrols  
will be conducted through the night. 
 

 
                2008 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 90] VILLAGES OF STOW - GREAT RD 
 
                2014 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] FLORENCE ST 
         Narrative:     

05/16/2021 2015 Medical in Hudson, transferred to Hudson for  
response. 
 

 
                2030 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

05/16/2021 2034 Verbal for failure to stop. 
 

 
                2110 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Could Not Locate   
  Location/Address:    [STW 001GREAT] MAYNARD TOWN LINE - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

05/16/2021 2110 S25 attempting to stop a motorcycle for  
speeding past the police station at a high rate of speed.  
S25 advised to disengage at this time. 
05/16/2021 2112 Motorcycle last seen heading into Maynard,  
Maynard advised and observed the motorcycle but are far  
behind and not actively pursuing him at this time. 



 
 
                2152 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] MARLBOROUGH ST + CAUSEWAY ST 
         Narrative:     

05/16/2021 2153 Caller reporting a large sinkhole. Call  
transferred to Hudson for response. 
 

 
 

 


